
StElizabeth’s  
of Boston

Rev. Kevin J. Deeley,
Associate Director - Clergy Personnel,
1 Lake Street,
Brighton, Massachusetts    02135.

Reverend dear Father Deeley:

I would like for the Personnel Board kindly to consider me for the po-
sition of Pastor of Our Lady of Grace Parish, Chelsea - Everett.

It has been fifteen years since I was ordained, and I think that I have
a fair amount of experience necessary to be pastor.    I’ve served in
three parishes, they are:    St. Ann in Neponset, Holy Name in Roslindale-
West Roxbury and St. Frances Xavier Cabrini in Scituate.    Two of those
parishes, St. Ann and Holy Name had large parochial schools in which
taught and for which I raised money. My experience also includes a
sabbatical at the American College in Louvain, Belgium; and for the
last eight months I have been an assistant chaplain here at St. Eliza-
beth Medical Center° At the request of the Personnel Office I admini-
stered two parishes, they are:St. John in East Bridgewater and St. Jo-
seph in Everett.

Our Lady of Grace Parish is also of interest to me because I grew up
in Everett and am familiar with the area.

Thank you very much for your time and consideration.

Prayers!

Sincerely in Christ,

Rev. James J. Foley,
Assistant Chaplain.

September I, 1993
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